
From:
To: Planning
Subject: FW: National Park correspondence re application for extension to Hogarth Hall B&B.for Mr.D.and Mrs.A .

Pattinson APp ref NYM/ 2018 /0441 /FL
Date: 24 July 2018 14:16:29

Dear Team,
 
Please find attached the information forwarded to me by the applicant Mr. David Pattinson
regarding the extent of B&B use and the non-mains drainage form which is attached.
 
I trust that this will be of assistance.
 
Kind regards,
Tim
 
 
Tim,
 
Since starting B&B in 1969 we have had an completely open door policy with no discrimination
against the guests
that arrived..
 
Early days saw visitors in their droves many wanting to assist on the farm,lots staying up to
3wks..Others were travelling representatives and
Workers to the area..I recall around 1985 twenty Frenchmen arrived in october requiring full
board,they went home at Christmas that year
and returned int he New Year staying until Easter..All employed by French Petroleum and
surveying the cliffs at Boggle Hole
We have a steady trade in the three available rooms we let and can easily fill more hence the
application
 
I'm confident our trade will continue with tourists, reps and general people needing
accommodation for their stay in the area.
 
Also attached is Non Mains Drainage form
 
Regards
 
David Pattinson
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